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Message from the CSMS Team!
We hope everyone had a restful and relaxing Holiday break. We are excited to welcome our students
back and begin 2022!  We will have a lot going on at CSMS in the New Year! We are excited to continue
to build our school community by using the Positivity Project as part of our school wide Character
Education and Social Emotional Learning supports. CSMS is also currently going through an ELA and
Math Audit to ensure that we are providing our students with the best academic curriculum possible!

Just a reminder the Central Square School District holds Sunday testing for symptomatic students at
PVM High School from 2-4pm every Sunday. If your student is showing symptoms please take them to
get tested. We are able to test students in school with parental permission. For more information see
attached: COVID-19 Testing Reminder 12-29-2021 PDF.pdf

As always please do not send your child to school if they are sick or displaying any of the following
symptoms: Fever or chills, Cough, New loss of taste or smell, Shortness of breath or difficulty

breathing, Fatigue, Muscle or body aches, Headache, Sore throat, Congestion or runny nose, Nausea

or vomiting, Diarrhea.

CSMS is excited for all the 2022 has in store for us! As always if you have any questions or
concerns please feel free to contact your child’s counselor or a school administrator.

Counselors (315) 668-4218 : Grade 6: Mr. LaRose Grade 7: Mrs. Evans Grade 8: Mrs. Winchek

Winter Sports Update

Winter Sport Session 1 is slowly coming to an end.  We were happy to host games for both Boys

Basketball and Girls Volleyball. Winter Sport Session 2 starts Monday January 10th for Boys Volleyball

and Girls Basketball. Please make sure you have an updated physical for your child and you are signed

up through FamilyID.

As One We Rise, Together We Soar.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/198wHV30uRzrRJBAhG4cV2mBJAsT8UQ5z/view?usp=sharing


Winter Concert
We were so happy to be able to welcome  our band and

chorus students to perform in person. CSMS held 3

separate concerts to abide by social distrancing

guidelines.  Both band and chorus students for all three

grades got to perform and did a wonderful job. Due to

COVID-19 this was also the first time that some 6th

graders have ever performed live. Special thanks to Ms. Ezzo, Mr. Moore, Ms. Mascaro, Mr. Shelton.

We also want to take the time to thank Ms. King for setting us the live stream for those that could not

be seated in the Gym along with those watching from home.

Important Upcoming Dates:

January 12th 2022- NYS Assessment Simulation

January 17th 2022- MLK Jr. Day (No School)

January 24th - Early Dismissal Day (Dismissal at 10:30)

Principal Mr. Penrod School Counselors
Principal Mr. King - Last names beginning A-M Grade 6: Mr. LaRose
Assistant Principal Miss Nugent - Last names beginning N-Z Grade 7: Mrs. Evans

Grade 8: Mrs. Winchek

As One We Rise, Together We Soar.


